
Dear President Obama: 

We are writing to ask you to take the lead in acting now to cut global warming pollution. From 

Hurricane Sandy to the worst drought since the Dust Bowl, extreme weather is becoming more 

frequent and severe. If we don't act now, the consequences will be devastating. 

We know that by cleaning up the largest sources of carbon pollution—power plants, cars and trucks—

and harnessing the clean energy potential of the wind and the sun, we have a real shot at avoiding the 

worst consequences of global warming. But we need to act soon.   

 

Thank you for taking some historic steps already, including using EPA’s Clean Air Act authority to 

cut emissions of carbon pollution from vehicles, through standards that will double the fuel efficiency 

of today’s vehicles by 2025 to an average of 54.5 miles-per-gallon for new cars and light trucks.  

As educators of the future generations who will be forced to deal with the devastating consequences of 

global warming, we are writing to urge you to: 

 finalize carbon pollution standards for new power plants, 

 propose carbon pollution standards for existing power plants as soon as possible, 

 promote solar power, wind power and energy efficiency,  

 speak out and mobilize Americans to support solutions to global warming, and  

 reject dirty energy sources like oil from tar sands - and start by saying no to the Keystone XL 

pipeline. 

You have the opportunity to lead now and we urge you to seize it, for our health, our environment, our 

children, and the generations that will come after us.  

Sincerely, 

COLORADO 

Corina McKendry, Professor, Colorado College, Colorado Springs 

Eric Perramond, Professor, Colorado College, Colorado Springs 

Michael Monahan, Senior Lecturer, Denver University, Denver 

Susan Jacobson, Associate Professor, Denver University, Denver 

Tom Quinn, Professor, Department of Biological Sciences, Denver University, Denver 

Ann Riedl, Ph.D., Faculty, Science and Technology Dept, Front Range Community College- 

Westminster, Westminster 

Donald L. Macalady, PhD, Professor Emeritus, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Thomas Wildeman, PhD, Professor Emeritus, Chem and Geochem, Colorado School of Mines, 

Golden 



Annette L. Bunge, PhD, Professor Emeritus, Chemistry and Biological Engineering, Colorado 

School of Mines, Golden 

Andrew M. Herring, PhD, Associate Professor, Chemical and Biological Engineering, Colorado 

School of Mines, Golden 

Alan Sellinger, PhD, Associate Professor of Chemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Kim Williams, PhD, Associate Professor of Chemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Ryan Richards, PhD, Associate Professor of Chemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

David Wu, PhD, Professor and Interim Department Head, Department of Chemistry and 

Geochemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

George Kennedy, PhD, Emeritus Professor and Emeritus Department Head Department of 

Chemistry and Geochemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

G. Mattney Cole, PhD, Research Associate Professor, Retired, Department of Chemistry and 

Geochemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Gladys Frantz-Murphy, Professor, History and Politics, Regis University, Arvada 

Eric J. Fretz, Assistant Professor, Peace and Justice Studies, Regis University, Arvada 

John Sakulich, Assistant Professor, Environmental Studies, Regis University, Arvada 

L. Karina Nabors, Ph.D., Adjunct Professor, Biology, Regis University, Arvada 

Susan Jacobson, Ph. D, Associate Professor, Division of Business, Regis University, Arvada 

Peter Anthamatten, Ph.D, MPH, Assistant Professor of Geography, University of Colorado 

Denver, Denver 

Gregory Simon, Assistant Professor of Geography, University of Colorado Denver, Denver 

Paul Stretesky, Professor, School of Public Affairs, University of Colorado Denver, Denver 

Shamim Ahsan, Assistant Professor, Earth and Atmospheric Science, Metro State University, 

Denver 

Martin F. Quigley, Kurtz Professor of Botany, Department of Biological Sciences, Denver 

University, Denver 

Jim Fogleman, Professor, Department of Biological Sciences, Denver University, Denver 

Tom Quinn, Professor, Department of Biological Sciences, Denver University, Denver 

Paul C. Sutton, Associate Professor, Department of Geography and Environmental Sciences, 

Denver University, Denver 



John Dorgan, PhD, Professor of Chemical and Biochemical Engineering, Site Director, Colorado 

Center for Biorefining and Biofuels, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Bettina Voelker, PhD, Associate Professor of Chemistry, Colorado School of Mines, Golden 

Dr. Richard Wagner, Professor of Meteorology, Metro State University, Denver  

MAINE 

Alysa Remsburg, Associate Professor of Ecology, Unity College, Unity 

Molly Anderson, Partridge Chair in Food & Sustainable Agriculture Systems, College of the 

Atlantic, Bar Harbor 

Mary Tyler, Professor of Zoology, University of Maine, Orono 

James Vesenka, Professor of Physics, University of New England, Biddeford & Portland 

Steven Tyler, Associate Professor of Biology, University of New England, Biddeford & Portland 

Steven Travis, Ph.D., Associate Professor, University of New England, Biddeford, & Portland 

MINNESOTA 

Deborah S. Gross, Professor of Chemistry, Carleton College, Northfield 

David G Tompkins, Assistant Professor of History, Carleton College, Northfield 

Michael Kowalewski, Lloyd McBride Professor of English & Environmental Studies, Carleton 

College, Northfield 

Pamela Feldman-Savelsberg, Broom Professor of Social Demography and Anthropology and 

Director, African and African American Studies Program, Carleton College, Northfield 

Carol Donelan, Associate Professor of Cinema, Carleton College, Northfield 

SeungJoo Yoon, Associate Professor of History, Carleton College, Northfield 

Carolyn Fure-Slocum, Chaplain, Carleton College, Northfield 

 


